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Kindly be advised that our offices are currently closed, and we may be slower to respond over the next few weeks 
during the holiday season. 
 
We look forward to your response by no later than 1 March 2024, as agreed.  
 
Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email. Thanking you in advance for your time. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
-------------------------------- 
Outreach: External Liaison 
Animal Law Reform South Africa 
outreach@animallawreform.org 

 
Follow us on Social Media 
Facebook | Instagram | Twitter | LinkedIn 
  
This message as well as all information and/or attachments hereto are confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee and access to this message by anyone 
else is unauthorised. Should you not be the recipient for which this communication is intended, any disclosure, copying or distribution of the message, or any action or omission taken by you 
in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender hereof.  Animal Law Reform South Africa is not a 
registered law firm or law clinic. Any and all communications, information, documentation and other content provided by us should not be construed as and does not constitute legal advice. 
These are for informational purposes only and should not be relied on.  
 
"This communication is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, (i) please do not 
read or disclose to others, (ii) please notify the sender by reply mail, and (iii) please delete this communication from 
your system. Failure to follow this process may be unlawful. Thank you for your cooperation."  
 
 

From:   
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2023 12:49 PM 
To:  

 
 

Subject: RE: [EXT]ALRSA_KFC_PAIA_Request_13_12_2023 
Importance: High 
 
Good Day  
 
Whilst working through the document we note that a Gmail account is required to complete the informaƟon, kindly 
note that from a security and data privacy aspect we only use designated KFC email addresses, which end in yum.com.  
 
As such please advise as to how the forms are accessed and completed? 
 
Kind Regards, 
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